
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Via Electronic Tariff Filing System 
 
May 18, 2012 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9300 E. Hampton Drive 
Capitol Heights, MD 20743-3813  
 

Re: Granite Telecommunications, LLC, F.C.C. Tariff No. 1, Advice Letter No. 4 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Attached for filing with the Commission are amended sheets 2, 86 to 92 and original sheets 90.1 and 90.2  to Granite 
Telecommunications, LLC (“Granite”) Switched Exchange Access Services Tariff, FCC Tariff No. 1, for 
incorporation into the Company’s Tariff. 
 
With this filing, Granite amends provisions governing Voice over Internet Protocol telephony – Public Switched 
Telephone Network (“VoIP-PSTN”) Traffic.  Further The Company has incorporated additional rate citations to 
incumbent local exchange carrier (“ILEC”) switched exchange access tariffs for those ILECs in those service 
territory the Company operates, in accordance with to 47 CFR §61.25(b)..   The Company also removes references 
to Billing Name and Address service which was never requested and is no longer provided, accordingly.  
 
An FCC Remittance Advice Form 159, and credit card payment of the Commission’s tariff filing fee have been 
made electronically. Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions concerning this filing may be directed to 
the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
Granite Telecommunications, LLC 
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Andrew O. Isar 

         


